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24th December 2016 

Dear Applicant, 

Thank you for showing an interest in the post advertised. The Governors and I would like to thank you for applying 

for the Headship. 

North Borough Junior School is a vibrant and exciting place to work. Out last Ofsted Inspection adjudged us to be a 

“Good” school, and we have progressed further along the journey to becoming “Outstanding” within the near 

future. The new Headteacher, in partnership with the Staff, Governors, pupils and other stakeholders, will lead us to 

attain this target. 

The Governing Body is seeking to appoint a dynamic Headteacher to build on the progress and the high standards 

already reached; our Raise Online Standards are at an all-time high thanks to everybody working together as one 

team. 

The Governing Body has a clear vision with our dedicated staff and the children always at the centre. 

The school is expanding and currently has a PAN of 90. The School is located to the North of Maidstone with easy 

links to the M20 motorway. The School is fortunate to be on a large site with good sized playgrounds and playing 

fields. We have maintained the buildings to a high standard, including recently completing the replacement of all the 

school’s windows. 

We have a close relationship with our feeder school, St. Pauls Infants, which occupies a site nearby and we continue 

to build links across key areas. We strive to play a key part in the local community and is an active member of the 

local school cluster. 

We look forward to welcoming you on a visit to show you what a fantastic opportunity awaits the successful 

candidate. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 
Philip J. Sayer 

Chair of Governors 


